THE
BOUTIQUE
WORKPLACE
COMPANY

Dear Sam Ader and Lars Klawitter,

This letter is to confirm that as the leaseholder of 175 Grays Inn Road, we are prepared to grant
permission to you to use the premises as an operating centre for a chauffeur service.

This condition is based on there being no access granted to members of the public, that there is no
appreciable increase in the number of personnel coming in and out of the common area and is
reviewed on a monthly basis.

This approval is valid for the duration of your licence or until terminated.
Kind regards,

Samantha
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The Boutique Workplace Company is a limited company registered in England with registered number 09411671



